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Where: Warren United Methodist Church: 1630 E. 14th Ave. (enter on Gilpin St.) 

What: The purpose of the meeting is to learn more about the planned rehabilitation of Warren United Methodist Church into 
low-income housing by the St. Francis Center. Individual sleeping units will be available for people who are experiencing  
homelessness, are working or ready to work and would benefit from vocational services and case management. There will be 
communal bathrooms, laundry, kitchen and living spaces.

Why: This will be a facilitated conversation with an opportunity for the St. Francis Center team to share information about 
where the project is to date and to answer questions. There will also be an opportunity to discuss the process for working toward 
a Good Neighbor Agreement. 

This event is co-hosted by the St. Francis Center, Capitol Hill United Neighborhoods and Neighbors for Greater Capitol Hill 
and will be facilitated by a professional facilitator provided by the City & County of Denver. We hope you can join us.

Please Join us for a Community Meeting on

Tuesday, October 15, 2019 from 7:00-8:30pm


